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PACIFIC POWER & LIGHT COMPANY

Pursuant to Washington Law (including without limitation RCW 80.28.050 and -060) and the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission’s (Commission) Rules & Regulations, Pacific Power & Light Company (Company) has filed with the Commission the original tariff schedules for electric service in the State of Washington.

Overview

The Company proposes to modify Schedule 107, residential refrigerator recycle program, to expand the program to include all customer classes. Currently the program is limited only to residential customers. If approved, commercial and industrial customers with qualifying residential refrigerators and freezers would be allowed to participate in the program.

DATED:  February 28, 2014
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